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Dear Parents and Friends 

Class swap 

Next Thursday is our class swap afternoon. 

Your child will spend time in their new class or 

with their new classmates/ teachers. We have 

been welcoming our new reception children 

over the past few weeks and they will all be in 

school that day too as will our new teacher 

Miss Paveley.  

The class organisation is as follows: 

Class One- Reception/Y1                                    

Class teacher: Mrs Clough assisted by Mrs 

Jeffrey 

Class Two- Y1 and Y2                                       

Class teachers: Mrs James and Mrs Salter 

(three days each overlapping on Wednesdays) 

assisted by Mrs Neville and Miss Heath. 

Class Three- Y3                                                  

Class teacher: Miss Paveley assisted by Mrs 

Swallow  

Class Four-Y4 and Y5                                       

Class teacher: Mr Bramley assisted by Mrs 

Nicholson and Miss Kelly (Mrs Pulham by 

then!)  

Class Five –Y5 and Y6                                                         

Class teacher: Mr Cox assisted by Mrs 

Christian  

You will be informed of which class your child 

is in later this week if in Year 1 or in year 5. All 

other  year groups remain together. 

 

 

Good byes 

Miss Tuck and Mrs Luney will be leaving us at 

the end of the summer and we will be saying 

a special goodbye to them in our final 

assembly as they seek pastures new!  Miss 

Tuck, as you know, is returning to university 

and Mrs Luney has decided with a heavy heart 

that she is leaving after what she has 

described as “eight wonderful years” at Stow 

Primary School. I would like to thank them 

most sincerely for all their hard work and 

dedication to this school.  

Final Leavers Assembly  

Our final assembly will be on the morning of 

the last day of term and parents and friends 

of leavers in Y6 and Y2 are invited to join us 

for coffee from 9am with the assembly at 

9.30. After this traditionally emotional roller 

coaster of an assembly, we will all cheer up 

and enjoy our last day together!   

Town council news  
 
The town council have commissioned the 
following business report into the town 
which may be of interest and can be found 
here: 
http://stowonthewold-

tc.gov.uk/files/stow_town_council_stow_on_t

he_wold_benchmarking_survey_report_may_

2017.pdf 
The report is particularly interesting with 
some professionally recorded statistics 
highlighting our towns business strengths 
and weaknesses. These figures can now 
be used as an evidence base to help make 
Stow on the Wold an even better place for 
our businesses to thrive. 

http://www.stowprimaryschool.co.uk/
http://stowonthewold-tc.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a315e27dd54ee194b3e0d351d&id=619f633095&e=893aa7d2bd
http://stowonthewold-tc.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a315e27dd54ee194b3e0d351d&id=619f633095&e=893aa7d2bd
http://stowonthewold-tc.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a315e27dd54ee194b3e0d351d&id=619f633095&e=893aa7d2bd
http://stowonthewold-tc.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a315e27dd54ee194b3e0d351d&id=619f633095&e=893aa7d2bd


 
Tour of Britain 
 The Tour of Britain will be coming through 
Stow on the Wold on Saturday 
9th September, around lunchtime.  This is a 
very important date in the calendar and will 
bring thousands of visitors to the area.  The 
Town Council will be organising extra car 
parking for that day.  There will also be a 
Vintage Bike Ride which starts at Stow and 
ends in Bourton on the Water.  The town 
council will be asking for the help of the 
businesses to get involved by dressing their 
windows with bike themes, come onto a 
working party to help organise some extra 
events for the day.  This is a unique 
opportunit y on the day but also afterwards 
as the whole thing is televised too!  An 
example is when the Tour went through 
Broadway in 2014.  Broadway Tour put a 
yellow shirt around the building and this had 
a great deal of TV coverage both before and 
since.  It boosted visitor numbers 
immensely.  So if you can think of something 
unique that Stow could do then do let the 
town council know.  

 
Snap chat  
Please be aware that Snap Chat has 
introduced a new feature on their app called 
Snap Map.  This location based map allows 
users to see where in the country their 
Snapchat contacts are, as well as seeing 
location based photos and videos. The Snap 
Map shows a user’s Bitmoji, their cartoon 
avatar within Snapchat, pinpointed on a 
world map. Users can then zoom into the 
map to see the exact location of their 
friends. 
It might be sensible to bear this in mind 
when you are looking at settings to keep 
your children safe. 
 
http://www.childnet.com/blog/introducing-
snap-maps-the-new-location-sharing-
feature-in-snapchat 
 
21st Birthday Party day 

We had a great day on our school buildings 

21st birthday- hope you like these photos of 

the bounce. Thank you so much to everyone 

who sent in yummy cakes- it made it really 

special!  Many thanks to the PTFA especially 

Mrs Cook, Mrs Sivalingam and Mrs Stubbs 

for organising and manning the bouncy 

castle.  

 

This was also a great success and much 

enjoyed by everyone- what a lovely way 

to round up our day of celebrations! 

Thank you to everyone who came along 

or helped or supported in any way!  

http://stowonthewold-tc.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a315e27dd54ee194b3e0d351d&id=fc86e6f282&e=893aa7d2bd
http://www.childnet.com/blog/introducing-snap-maps-the-new-location-sharing-feature-in-snapchat
http://www.childnet.com/blog/introducing-snap-maps-the-new-location-sharing-feature-in-snapchat
http://www.childnet.com/blog/introducing-snap-maps-the-new-location-sharing-feature-in-snapchat


 
 
Sporting achievements 

Charlie, Maddy and Ollie got through to 

the area athletics championships in 

Cirencester. Maddy won gold in triple 

jump, and Ollie won silver -well done to 

all three of them who were amazing 

ambassadors for the school. A big thank 

you to Mrs Keyte for taking them. 

 

Play leaders 

Our Y6 play leaders look amazing in their 

new unifroms kindly donated by the 

PTFA- here they are pictures in their gear 

going off with class 2 for their sports 

afternoon, well done leaders. The 

children not only looked great but they 

were praised for their behaviour and 

helpfulness by the organisers- well done 

Stow!!  

 

Sun hats These are still on sale priced £6. 

Mr Hartley  has offered to make school 

blue sun hats with your choice of coloured 

school logo (rings) on the front. The 

colours are gold, pink, green and orange 

or purpleThey are very good quality ones 

with a metal adjuster on the back of the 

hat. We do require payment with orders 

please.  

Malvern trip and Naturesbase trips 

The children on both trips are having a 

whale of a time, as I write – I think the 

photos speak for themselves! More on the  

website and to follow! 





 



 

Sponsored Walk 

I have made the decision that due to the 

phenomenal amount of fund raising this 

year we will NOT be asking for 

sponsorship for our annual walk- we will 

just do it for fun and fitness this year!! 

Please do consider my door to be open, 

don’t let small problems become big ones, 

we are here to help and serve you all 

Together we can succeed                           

Rebecca Scutt, Headteacher  



 

STOW ON THE WOLD PRIMARY SCHOOL DATES 2016 - 17  
 
Please note these dates may be subject to change but we 

endeavour to give as much notice as possible for events.  

29/06/2017  
Naturesbase Camping trip for Y5 and Y6  

Malvern Trip for Y2  

29/06/2017  New Reception Children in school 1.45pm  

30/06/2017  Naturesbase Camping trip for Y5 and Y6  

05/07/2017  Cotswold School Induction Day for Y6 children  

06/07/2017  
New Reception children's induction afternoon 145, whole school swap 

afternoon  

06/07/2017  Cotswold School Induction Day for Y6 children  

07/07/2017  Summer Fair 5 -8pm  

10/07/2017  Juniors Summer performance 1.30 pm  

11/07/2017  Juniors Summer Performance 6 pm  

14/07/17  Juniors to Air tattoo  

17 /07/2017  Sponsored Walk morning for this yearôs charity  

17 /07/2017  Stow's Got Talent Show afternoon  

17 /07/2017  School reports out today for all children  

20/07/2017  Year 6 Leavers Sleepover  

21/07/2017  Leavers assembly 9 am for coffee , 930 start  

21/07/2017  Break up for Summer Holidays  

 


